The
Carlos F. Truan
Governor for a Day
Committee

February 18, 1986

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of Senator Carlos F. Truan, thank you again for accepting to partic-
ipate in the Lorenzo de Zavala Dedication Ceremony of the Governor for a Day
Celebration, March 8, 1986, in Austin,

The dedication is set for 2:00 p.m. in front of the Zavala Building. Dr. Joe
Bernal will be serving as Master of Ceremonies., Each of the speakers is
requested to limit their presentation to approximately 10 minutes each. You
will be notified shortly of the exact order of the presentations.

In the meantime, please call me if you have any questions or desire further
information.

Sipeetply,

Fred R. Stans
Staff Coordinator

FRS/dag

Co-Chairmen:
Lucien Flournoy and

G. Rudolph Garza, Jr.

P.O. Box 2477
Austin, Texas
78768
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